
Dear Sir 
  
This bill not only a violation of BOTH the Oregon State Constitution and 
the United States Constitution but its presentation is an insult to those 
Oregonians who may still have some respect for the Legislature. 
  
The SB 978 will cost the state millions in litigation costs and will  and 
will NOT be complied with by hundreds of thousands of Oregonians. 
  
Will the OSP go door to door to enforce this...? 
  
Stephen Motis 
541-220-9420 
488 W. Centennial Blvd 
Springfield Oregon 97477 
 


